
NOTICE TO MARSHALL COUNTY RESIDENTS 
Regarding the 2018 Election Year  

 
Marshall County will be updating their election machines to be used for the 2018 election year.  
The most recently used M100 Precinct Counting machines are being updated to DS200 Precinct 
Counting machines.  Along with this change in equipment, comes new software.  The new 
software, Electionware, will replace the old software, Unity. 
 
Public demonstrations of these election machines will be given starting in July, with a notice 
informing the public when and where these demonstrations will be held.  
  
You can contact the Auditor’s Office at 218-745-4851 if you have any questions.  This notice 
meets the requirements for posting as outlined in MN Statute 206.58. 
 
Thank you, 
Scott Peters, Marshall County Auditor-Treasurer 
 


